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From: Debbie Bookstaber [debbie@utango.com]

Sent: Friday, June 13, 2008 2:45 PM

To: jbuckheit@state.pa.us; IRRC; jrhoades@pasen.gov; musto@pasenate.com; jstairs@pahousegop.com;
jroebuck@pahouse.net; dmilne@pahousegop.com; crubley@pahousegop.com; eerickson@pasen.gov;
andydinniman@pasenate.com ^

Cc: Bookstaber (Yahoo), Debbie E5 H ZD

Subject: Opposition to the GCAs p3E§ c= H I

State Board of Education S3 ^ Q]
333 Market St. ^ g 3 <C
Harrisburg, PA 17126 g ^ =̂ HI
Dear Mr. Buckheit, and State Board of Education Members, =§ J, \Z)
I am writing to express my opposition to the GCAs. I am opposed because GCAs will not be providedHn a format that
meets the needs of diverse learners and because students in our district are already reaching proficiency in reading,
math, and science either through the PSSA exams or through a comprehensive, local assessment. Valuable class time
will have to be diverted to prepare students to take these additional tests, which are unnecessary and a waste of taxpayer
dollars.
Most sincerely,
Debbie Bookstaber
Tredyffrin/Easttown resident and School Board Member
307 Irish Rd
BerwynPA 19312

6/13/2008


